
 
 
Forward Motion Insider Update - January 26, 2017 
 
Dear Insider, 
 
Greetings from Groton Community School.  As promised, I’m writing to 
provide you with this second update on the Forward Motion Campaign. I am 
both thrilled and grateful to be able to share the news that gifts and 
pledges to the campaign received to date total $1,984,328! 
 
While this milestone represents tremendous progress, we still have much to 
do to reach our campaign goal of $3.85 million.  We are more committed 
than ever to the work of sharing our plans with the many friends and 
supporters of GCS whose help will be crucial in achieving this goal. 
 
To that end, two past GCS families have graciously offered to host small 
informational gatherings in their homes in February and March.  In addition 
to these events, Trustees and members of the Steering Committee will 
begin scheduling meetings with individual families to share our vision for 
the renovation and expansion of the school building, as well as to explain 
the positive impact that these improvements will have on our program. 
 
Please let us know if you are interested in hosting a small gathering in your 
home to share information about the Forward Motion project with friends 
and neighbors. 
 
As always, we deeply appreciate your continued interest and participation in 
these efforts to ensure a promising future for our families and community. 
 
All my best, 

 
Debbie MacDonald, co-chair Forward Motion Campaign 
DMacDonald@GCSForwardMotion.org 
	


